
No on HB 2493

May 2021

To whom it may concern.

I am a Reiki practitioner, Angelic healer, hypnotist 
And I am practicing to become a Shamen. I live in Banks Oregon, and I would love to voice my opinion against HB2493. Please 
don’t pass a bill that will limit practitioners.  I don’t agree with trying to regulate this practice that has been done by practitioners and 
I’ve been practicing for years.

Sincerely,

Kristi J Fadness


